Website: ppbaonline.com E-Mail: ppbaonline@gmail.com

Facebook: Best Place Any Place, Point Place Address: P.O. BOX 5074 TOLEDO OH 43611

## **2011 PPBA OFFICERS**

President First
James Nowak
Lynn Boden
(419) 726-2605
Second Vice President
Robbie Jasin
(419) 726-1583
Treasurer

Vice President
Lynn Boden
(419) 727-0728
Secretary
Tom Stagner
(419) 726-1583
Publicity / Newsletter

Alan Buckenmeyer Joyce Ejhinger (419) 729-9900 (419) 475-1487

Historian Immediate Past President

Howard Pinkley Gary Anderson (419) 726-9571 (419) 726-4663

#### SCHOLARSHIP FOUNDATION OFFICERS

President Vice President

Donna Bargy Mary Lichtenwald (419) 729-2647 (419) 472-6529

#### **LEGACY COMMUNITY FOUNDATION OFFICERS**

President Vice President
Bob Kneisley Gary Anderson
(419) 726-9000 (419) 726-4663

#### **BOARD OF CONTROL**

Nancy Anderson \* Pastor Michael DeLong \* Tony Krncevic Jim Mossing \* Dr. Gail Sanderson \* Vee Stader

# **Point Place Business Association NEWSLETTER – August 2011**



## GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING Wednesday – August 17, 2011

6:00 p.m. Social 6:30 p.m. Meeting/Speaker 7:00 p.m. Dinner At

**Riverview Yacht Club** 



5981 Edgewater Dr

RSVP to Gail L. Sanderson O.D.

at 419-726-1541 (You can leave messages after hours.)

Or email at: GailLSandersonOD@yahoo.com

By Monday – August 15, 2011 Reservations are required!





1<sup>st</sup> VP Lynn Boden announces The General Membership Meeting will be on August 17 at Riverview Yacht Club. We will be having their famous ½ lb. "Bubba Burgers".

\*Our Speaker will be Mr. Vincent Dubina, Communications Program Specialist at the Cleveland Post office. Title of his talk: "The State of the Postal Service." Come and be part of the plan to save our Point Place PO from closing. . .

#### **Monthly Meeting Raffle**

There will be a Raffle and Membership Drawing in August. Please bring a prize for the raffle if you have not done so lately.

#### Discount to Members from Point & Shoreland Journal

**Letter to:** James Nowak, President Good Day Jim,

Resultant of our meeting with the executive board of the Point Place Business Association (PPBA) last Wednesday evening, we are offering a 10% discount off the open advertising rate for the Point and Shoreland Journal to PPBA members. This discount is extended to members who are current with their dues and other commitments required for PPBA Membership. The discount is not offered in addition to any other discounts now in effect or for future promotions at a discounted rate.

The advertiser must include the words Point Place Business Association Member and/or the PPBA logo in the advertisement to be eligible for the discount.

This communication will also serve to introduce our newest staff member, Allison Walters who will be calling on Point Place businesses and also serving the community with expanded news coverage.

Her e-mail address is <u>allison.walters@welchpublishing.com</u>. Inquiries may be directed to Allison and/or copied to me at <u>publisher@perrysburg.com</u> if you wish.

We look forward to a continuing mutual beneficial relationship with the Point Place Business Association in the future. We pledge to do our best in continuing the tradition of weekly news in Point Place since our first edition in 1978.

Sincerely, John B. Welch President - Publisher **Welch Publishing Co.** 419-874-4491 Office <u>Visions for Cullen Park</u> –Our Visions of Cullen Park group meets on the 4th Wednesday of each month to discuss our ideas and visions for Cullen Park in Point Place. The meetings are at 6:30 pm at CrossPoint Community Church. CrossPoint is located at 4212 Onondaga Ave. (off of Lehman Ave.) in Point Place Next meeting is August 24, , ,

#### PPBA Calendar Cheer Committee – Joyce Ejhinger

- -Happy Anniversary to Cathy & Gary Rochte 8-8, Kathy & George Ames 8-14, Lindsay Webb & Rob Carter 8-16 and Jim & Julien Jacob 8-27.
- -Happy Belated Birthday to Stephanie Thomas 7-12
- -Happy Birthday to Lindsay Webb 8-01 and Kelly McNabb 8-26
- -Happy 60<sup>th</sup> Birthday to William A. Jockett & his twin brother & his twin brother 08-20
- -Continued healing prayers asked for Pat Sheehan.
- -Congratulations to Dr. Gail Sanderson & Jason Burton on their marriage in July 2011.

\*If I missed your Birthday or Anniversary, I apologize for the over sight. It also could be because you did not indicate it on your membership form. Please email your information to <a href="mailto:JEjhinger@aol.com">JEjhinger@aol.com</a> If you know of a member in the hospital or in need of Get Well wishes, please contact me.

#### PPBA Scholarship Foundation 16th Annual Golf Scramble

is scheduled for Friday, September 9, 2011 @ Detwiller Golf Course. A separate mailing has gone out about the Golf Scrambles. If you would like to put a 4 some together, volunteer to at the Scrambles or donate a Raffle Prize contact Dave Stickley @ 419 727 3275

### **Membership**

Robbie Jasin asks that you submit names and addresses for any perspective new member to her. You can email her at <a href="mailto:rasmatas324@hotmail.com">rasmatas324@hotmail.com</a> or mail information to: Robbie Jasin 2701 106th Street Toledo, OH 43611 You can download membership applications are on our website. . ppbaonline.com

#### **Toledo Public Schools Link**

Toledo Choose Local 151 N Michigan Toledo, OH 43604 419.241.8440 www.toledochooselocal.org

From Jim Nowak - We may be able to pick up on some ideas, or work with them.